
April 3, 1979

Mr. Sheldon E. Steinbach
Staff Counsel
American Council on Education
One DuPont Circle
Washington, D. C. 20036

Dear Shelly:

Attached you will find a copy of the paper which I presented to
the State Bar and which you asked for during our recent telephone
conversation.

In relation to the Dole-BayhBm. S. 414.}\'e have never seen
the letter. that went out fron:!. AAU suggesting support for the
Bill. If you have one available will you please supply me with
a copy.

very truly yours~

Howard W. Bremer
PreSident
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